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Good afternoon, Eagle Families -

We've had an outstanding week here at Anderson Island Elementary! Our
recent field trip to the Pantages Theatre was an absolute delight. I want to
extend my heartfelt appreciation to all the students who represented our
school with such grace and enthusiasm. Your behavior was exemplary.

As we reflect on this wonderful experience, let's keep the momentum going.
Our next adventure awaits us at the Pt. Defiance Zoo towards the end of this
month.
I look forward to seeing more of our students explore, learn, and grow outside
the classroom.

As the weekend approaches, I encourage everyone to take some time to rest
and recharge. Whether enjoying the fresh air outdoors or diving into a good
book, let's make the most of these moments to rejuvenate ourselves for the
week ahead.

Thank you to all our dedicated staff, supportive parents, and incredible
students for making Anderson Island Elementary such a special place to
learn and grow.

Wishing you all a relaxing and rejuvenating weekend.

See you all next week!

Mr. Miller





The evening benefits the Steilacoom
High School sports teams and athletes.
Your ticket price includes a delicious
BBQ dinner catered by Lil' Pigs BBQ. On
the menu for the evening is brisket,
baby back ribs, smoked mac and
cheese, coleslaw, smoked beans, and
Caesar salad. Your ticket also includes
2 raffle tickets and drinks.
Guests must be 21 and over.
The evening will also include a spirited
silent auction where you'll have the
chance to bid on some amazing
baskets procured by each sports team
and a live dessert auction.
Looking forward to a fun evening!
Doors open at 5:30PM - see you then!
https://steilacoomsportsboosters.max
giving.bid/tickets
The Steilacoom Historical School
District does not sponsor or endorse
this event/information and the district
assumes no responsibility for it.


